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WAITING LIST FERRARI TRIBUTE TO 1000 MIGLIA 2019

The “Waiting List” is an instrument that allows the competitors registered for the event but not
accepted by the Organiser by 6 March 2019, to participate in the race by replacing crews that have
withdrawn or have not passed the checks for any reason.

At the presentation of the request for registration every competitor must state his acceptance to be

placed on the waiting list.

The waiting list will be made up of the cars that:
a) satisfy all eligibility requirements, and as checked by the Organizer;
b) have not been accepted as of Wednesday 6 March 2019;

c) belong to competitors who have provided their willingness to be part of such list.

Should a competitor accepted for the race as of Wednesday 6 March 2019 notify his withdrawal from
the competition, the organiser, at his sole discretion, will select one of the competitors on the waiting

list to replace the said withdrawing competitor.

There are no ranking lists for the cars on the waiting list. The replacement of crews that have withdrawn

will be at the unquestionable discretion of the organiser.

CLOSURE OF THE “WAITING LIST”

The waiting list will close on Friday 3 May 2019 at 23:59.

By the said date, the Organiser will inform those teams on the “Waiting list” whether they have been
accepted for the race, or not, by e-mail directly to the address stated in the relative section of
registration form.

Acceptance by the Organisation will allow the team to be registered for the race in compliance with
Article 7.6 of this RSS.

The organiser has the right to contact competitors on the “Waiting List” in the case of withdrawal, from
Friday 3 May to Tuesday 14 May 2019.

Competitors on the “Waiting List” have the right to accept or reject the proposal to participate by
replying to the e-mail address 1000miglia(@legalmail.it within 24 hours from notification.
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WITHDRAWAL OF A REGISTRATION OF CARS ON THE “WAITING LIST”

The withdrawal of a request for registration by a competitor on the “Waiting List” must be done by
means of certified e-mail (CEM) to 1000miglia(@legalmailit or by registered mail with

acknowledgement of receipt to the registered head office of the company 1000 Miglia s.r.I.

The refund of the deposit in the case of withdrawal by a competitor of a vehicle on the waiting list, will
only occur in compliance with what is stated in Article 7.2 paragraph 4 of these SRR, applying
administrative fees of Euro 488,00 (Euro 400,00 + VAT).

If owed, the deposit fee will be refunded within 60 days from the date of notification of the withdrawal,
and nonetheless within and no later than Saturday 29 June 2019,

It remains firm that competitors who do not withdraw and are not selected from the “Waiting List” have
the right to be refunded in full for the amount paid by bank transfer or accredited on their credit card by
Saturday 29 June 2019.
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